
 
EXECUTIVE ELECTION UPDATE 

 

ATTENTION: All CUPE Local 227 Members 
Executive Board Elections – Wednesday March 5th, 2025 

 
At the February 5th General Membership meeting, nominations for the 2025 Executive board 
elections were taken. The following positions were elected by acclamation: 

President (1-Year term):  Steve Kerr, Process Technician, Community Plants 
Secretary-Treasurer:  Kristyn Surette, Utility Operator, Central 
Trustee 3-year:   Chris Hatt, O.T. Technician, Technical Services 
Trustee 2-year (Term):  Mike West, O.T. Technician, Technical Services 
 

The following confirmed nominations were taken for: 
Vice President (2):  Joel O’Neil, Collections Systems Operator, West 

Paul Harder, Pumping Station Service Person, East 
 

Trustee 1-year (Term): Gary McPherson, Process Technician, Aerotech WWTF 
Andrew Eisan, Process Technician, Eastern Passage WWTF 

 
Membership Officer did not have any confirmed nominations. Another call for nominations 
will be taken at the March 5th General Membership meeting. 

 
There is now a vacancy for Vice President (1) (1-year term). Nominations will be taken at the 
March 5th General Membership meeting. The elections for Membership Officer and Vice 
President (1) will be held at the March 5th General Membership meeting. 
 

The March 5th General Membership meeting will be in-person only! 
The location of the meeting will be shared as soon as it is confirmed.  

 
Your attendance at this meeting is Important! 

Please come out and participate in your Union! 
 

In Solidarity,  
 

CUPE Local 227 Executive Board 


